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Larry Harley Mon, Oct 14, 2013 at 12:37 PM 
To: "vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov" <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov> 

Please permit me to submit a public comment concerning expansion of Medicaid.

 

I attempted to upload my comment to the public comments page, but received multiple error messages.

 

Thank you very much,

 

Larry T. Harley

 

Larry T. Harley, Executive Director

Southwest Virginia Legal Aid Society

Marion, VA  
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